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From: Schimsa, Rebecca

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 10:16 AM

To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Michael; Burns, James; Patel, Swati; Godfrey, Rob; Adams, Chaney

Subject: RE: EMD Alert - Delay in Lancaster County

This has been a non-event for Co-op’s.  Co-op's cancelled their 8:30 conference call.  No SC crews have been requested 

for NC or VA.  SC Co-op’s have not experienced any outages at this time.   

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Schimsa, Rebecca  

Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 8:31 AM 

To: Haley, Nikki; Haley, Michael; Burns, James; Patel, Swati; Godfrey, Rob; Adams, Chaney 

Subject: Re: EMD Alert - Delay in Lancaster County 

 

Good news.  The weather across duke's service area consists mainly of light freezing drizzle and is not causing any issues, 

but some roads/bridges may be a little slippery.  The drizzle should move out mid-morning in most areas. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

> On Jan 13, 2015, at 9:25 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

>  

> Lancaster County will be on a two hour delay tomorrow due to winter weather conditions. Therefore, pursuant to our 

state policy, state offices in Lancaster County will also be on a two hour delay.  

>  

> Once all delays or closings are determined to be final tomorrow, our office will begin preparing an executive order to 

grant leave with pay to state employees in those areas.  

>  

> No other action is needed by our office.  

>  

> Sent from my iPhone 


